
From: Robert Dorman
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica Application
Date: 07 September 2023 12:58:00

I have written in at several stages of this development application and would just iterate
my previous comments:-

1. This development is on a massive scale and it will industrialise some lovely
countryside.

2. I am a supporter of solar power and have even had my own solar panels on my
home since 2011.I have urged government and my MP Lucy Frazer to require new
build commercial and domestic buildings to have panels but to date no decisions
have been made

3. There are several  large farms around Burwell already all connecting to the Burwell
National Grid Substation-- so I feel we have lost a lot of our land already

4. The area produces good crops of wheat, barley, potatoes ,sugar beet and food
security and home production is valuable.

5. In the USA the president has ordered massive areas of barren land to develop solar
farms and has grant funded this. I ask  why should we cover our lovely countryside
with even more farms -we have done a fair bit?

6.  My family walk often on the footpaths close to these sites and all this will be a lesser
experience.

In conclusion I hope this massive project should not go ahead

Robert Dorman, C.Eng,MICE

mailto:Sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



